
DRAFT - APRIL WESTMORE PTA MINUTES  

The Westmore PTA met on Monday, April 25, 2022. The meeting was called to order at 6:36pm.  

Approximately 12 people attended, with some in-person and others via Zoom.  

- Mr. Dart and Mrs. Chambers reported on school events, including the completion of state 

testing and an assembly to recognize achievements in math, reading and school expectations. 

End-of-year activities will include picnics, a WE Wednesday and STEM Day for 5th graders on May 

13. A visit to Jackson for 5th graders will take place on May 16, with a parent event the same 

evening.  

 

- Mrs. Chambers reported on plans for a summer reading program that includes collaboration 

with Helen Plum Library and an event at Westmore Apartments. Those interested in helping in 

the planning process can email Mrs. Chambers at schambers@d45.org  

 

- Second-grade teachers reported on “hook books;” books and series that are recommended to 

draw kids into reading.  

 

- Minutes for the last meeting are posted in Memberhub. Contact Rebecca Fortner if any changes 

are needed. 

 

- A fundraiser at Anyway’s in early April raised $205 and plans are underway for dining 

fundraisers for next year.  

 

- Discussion was had on funds and how they may be used, as well as votes that are required if 

moving funds around.  

 

- Information on school supply kits will be distributed in the coming weeks.  

 

- PTA Family Night was planned for April 29 at the school.  

 

- The next meeting will be held on Monday May 9 at 6:30pm, in person and via Zoom.  

 

- The meeting was adjourned at 7:18pm  
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